Paramount Pictures Corporation
Looking for Alaska

Dear Homeowner,

My name is Kayla Porvaznick and I am a location scout in the commercial and film industry based here
in Michigan. Currently I am working with Paramount Pictures on an upcoming film “Looking for
Alaska.”

We are currently looking for locations to film scenes for the film at and our search has brought us to
your property and barn. I would like to photograph the interior and exterior of your barn so that I may
present it to the director as an option for filming. If selected, we would provide compensation and
insurance, and then film scenes on your property.

If you would like to verify my position, you may call the Michigan Film Office at (517) 373-3456 and
speak with Tony Garcia.

If you wish to check my credentials you can also find me on the internet movie database at
www.imdb.com/name/nm3794263.

Please feel free to contact me for more details or to set up an appointment at 586.713.9828.

Thank you,

Kayla Porvaznick
Location Scout
586.713.9828 cell
KaylaFilms@gmail.com
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